
City of Stoughton 

Alcohol Policy Subcommittee 

Meeting notes for May 3, 2022 

 

 

The Alcohol Policy Subcommittee held its monthly meeting on Tuesday, May 3, 2022 at the EMS Training 

Room, 516 S. 4th Street, Stoughton, WI 53589.  Individuals present included: Teressa Pellett, John Basco, 

Joseph Baird, Jim Baldauf, Todd McVey and Chad O’Neil. Member Jerry Deschane was unable to attend. 

Also in attendance was Mayor Tim Swadley. 

 

 
1. Call to Order: The meeting was called to order at 2:00 pm by Subcommittee Chair 

Joseph Baird 

 OLD BUSINESS
 : No old business was discussed 

 

 NEW BUSINESS
  

2. Approval of meeting minutes 4-5-22: Motion to approve made by Jim Baldauf and 
seconded by Todd McVey. 

3. Presentation from Maureen Busalacchi, WI Alcohol Policy Project: Maureen 
provided a presentation entitled Alcohol Policy 101 with content including data 
showing the Problem of Alcohol and several strategies municipalities can use to 
strengthen the community alcohol environment. Discussion ensued including several 
questions regarding current challenges in the city and possible options the committee 
can consider.  

4. Next steps and committee roles: Jim Baldauf will share research he has gathered.  All 
members will review resources shared by Maureen Busalacchi as well as the 
Municipal Alcohol Inventory. 

5. Other items: It was agreed by the committee that future meetings will be in person at 
the EMS Training Room. 

 

FUTURE AGENDA ITEMS/Guests: Joseph Baird suggested that the topic of Operator Licensing be on the 

agenda for the June meeting.  Maureen suggested that her colleague Felice Borisy-Rudin join to share 

legal practices.  Teressa Pellett suggested that the group also begin completing the Municipal Alcohol 

Inventory as current policies are identified.  

 

6. Adjournment: Todd McVey motioned and Jim Baldauf seconded at 2:17 pm. 

Item # AGENDA 


